
Armenian Genocide 

Memorial 

This event will feature Tom Keljik who will speak on the historical events that led to the 

Armenian Genocide of 1915-1923. 

 

Join us at St. Anthony Park Library 

2245 Como Avenue  St. Paul, MN 55108 

After this event, a memorial service will be held at St. Sahag  Church in St. Paul. 
Photo: Armenian Genocide Memorial in Yerevan, Armenia 

 

Use of the Saint Paul Public Library System meeting facilities does not constitute endorsement of the beliefs, viewpoints, 

policies, or affiliations of the user by the library board or staff. 

Please join the Armenian Cultural Organization of Minnesota—and Armenians around 
the world—to commemorate the Armenian Genocide 

 

Tuesday, April 24, 2018 
5:30 p.m.—St. Anthony Public Library 

www.mnarmenians.org 


